
Department of Port Control 

 

Ordinance No.: 1086-2025                                 

 

COUNCIL SUMMARY 

 

The Department of Port Control is requesting authority to enter into one or more 

requirements contracts for industrial and building-related supplies, materials, 

and equipment for facility MRO, for the Department of Port Control, for a 

period of one year, with three one-year options to renew, exercisable by the 

Director of Port Control.  

 

 

Scope of Work:    

The Department of Port Control is requesting authority to enter into one or more 

requirements contracts for industrial and building-related supplies, materials, 

and equipment for facility MRO, for the Department of Port Control.  

 

Justification/Urgency:  

The contract is essential as it will allow the Department to procure the 

consumables, equipment, and supplies needed to maintain and improve the 

buildings and their related systems, which aids in extending the value and 

useful life of DPC facilities and property.    

 

Schedule or Term of Contract:   

This contract will be for a period of one year, with three one-year options to 

renew, exercisable by the Director of Port Control.  

 

Anticipated Cost: 

$300,000 
 
 
 


